

LOYOLA CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

4010 Sladeview Crescent, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 6B1 Telephone: (905) 820-9822 · Fax: (905) 820-1753 Website: www.dpcdsb.org/LOYOL



May 23rd, 2025

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s),

Please see the information below for some updates and reminders:

From Student Council

Students in grade 9, 10 and 11 are encouraged to run for Student Council positions for the 2025-2026 year. Applications are available from Mr. Michael in the Chaplain's office and must be returned by May 27th.

Sports

Slo-Pitch

The Loyola Girls Slo-Pitch team played their last regular season games this week and have secured a spot in the Tier 1 playoffs on Tuesday, May 27. The girls fought hard to make the play-offs, and we wish them luck next week in their pursuit for OFSAA. Go Warriors Go!

Soccer

Good luck to our Girls Soccer Team as the playoffs begin. The quarter final is set for Tuesday, May 27th at Loyola against Robert F Hall.

On Tuesday, May 20, the Junior Boys Soccer Team played at Iceland. They secured a tough 1-0 win against Stephen Lewis but fell to St. Martin's and Aloysius Gonzaga later in the day. The team finished just one spot outside the playoffs. The season is over, but the boys fought hard through every game this season. Well done, Warriors!

The Senior Boys Soccer Team played in the first round of playoffs this past Wednesday against St. Marguerite D'Youville. The boys battled in the cold, rainy weather for over 100 minutes of regular play and overtime with the score still at 0-0. Unfortunately, the Warriors lost the game in penalty kicks. Coaches Coimbra and D'Sa are extremely proud of the entire team. They played their best game all season with passion, grit, and determination. We wish the Grade 12s who are graduating and continuing to play soccer next year the best of luck! Way to go Warriors!

Ultimate Frisbee

Ms. Camilleri, Mme Larner and Mme Quadrini would like to congratulate the Ultimate Frisbee team on the conclusion of their season. The team ended the season on a high note this past week with a double win at Wednesday's double header. Our Warriors played with heart and grit through heavy rain and cold temperatures. This team made up of boys and girls of all four grades has worked extremely hard the past two months to become a cohesive team. We are so grateful to our community coaches who gave their time to assist our team, and we look forward to next year.

News from SHSM

Yesterday, our SHSM students had the opportunity to attend "School Day" at the Rogers Centre and watch the Blue Jays take on the San Diego Padres. Students witnessed the Blue Jays walk it off in the 11th inning. It was an exciting game and a great experience for our SHSM students. This was our last event of the school year but we are looking forward to an event-filled 2025-2026 school year. If you have questions about SHSM, please contact Ms. Pinchak.

Senior Sunset

Our Loyola Class of 2025 will have a chance to gather and watch the sunset on their secondary school years together with their friends on June 23rd (or rain date of June 24th). Please save the date! Sign up information will be provided soon.

Grade 12 Period 4 Exam

The period 4 exam for Grade 12 students only will be written on **Tuesday**, **June 17**th. A more detailed schedule for this day will be provided next week.

Culminating Performance Tasks (CPTs)

In all courses, students will be expected to complete a final project or CPT in the last weeks of the class. Students must complete those tasks at school with teacher supervision. Attendance during CPT time is mandatory as these projects cannot be completed at home.

Final Exams

Students will write their final exams for semester two on **June 18, 19, 20, 23** (period one – four) **June 24** is an exam contingency day.

June 25 is the exam review day

<u>Please note that exam dates cannot be changed. Students must write their exams during the exam period.</u>

More details about the exam schedule will be shared next week.

Final Exams June 18, 19, 20, 23, 24 (period 4 grade 12 exam is on June 17th)

Prom June 5 at the Oakville Legacy Banquet Hall

Athletic Banquet June 10th @ Loyola

Senior Sunset June 23 (or rain date June 24th)

Graduation Ceremony June 26th 10:30 am at the Meeting House

PA Days June 26 and June 27th (no classes)

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me or send me an email. Wishing you a wonderful weekend ahead!



Gina Renda

Principal

c.c: Herman Viloria, Trustee, Mississauga Wards 2 and 8